
MEMO FOR RECORD — RECOMMENDATIONS 

1. All detainee screening exams completed at another facility be made available 
to the medic on duty. These must be read and a statement endorsed on the 
physical saying that the medic has read and understands the detainee's medical 
conditions. This must be done by end of shift. 

2. All detainee's screening exams at this facility must be accomplished by end of 
shift. 

3. A copy of all detainee screening exams whether performed at this or another 
facility be provided to the Aid Station on a daily basis. The physician on call must 
review and sign off on all exams and recommend appropriate treatment and 
followup. 

4. The medical officer on call schedule must be posted in the roll call area with 
phone numbers and physician living address annotated. All MP personnel may 
call the physician on duty for an apparent problem. 

5. All consults with medical provider personnel must be documented using the 
standard SOAP note or telecon note procedure and these notes are provided to 
the arriving AID station physician on shift change. ,  

6. SPC and SPC 	 eceive remedial training. 
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